Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter January 2013

Celebrate Australia Day with us - we do have vacancies!

The New Year is in full flow and with the Christmas and New Year Holidays already a distant memory some of you might be looking forward to a relaxing Australia Day Weekend.

We have the perfect solution for you. Come on up to the Mountain and we offer you 1 of your nights at our midweek rate plus a bottle of local wine (min 2 nights stay on Friday/ Saturday or Sunday/ Monday).

If you extend your break to 3 or 4 nights we offer you 2 of your nights at our midweek rate. Call us today on 07 5545 4411 to make your reservation.

This offer is valid over the Australia Day long weekend from Friday 25th until Monday 28th January 2013.

During the last couple of weeks whilst Brisbane, the Gold Coast and many other regions of Australia have been sweltering in the summers heat we on the Mountain really felt that we should be able to share our wonderful cool climate with you.

You most likely all have been for a walk through the Rainforests of Tamborine Mountain when you stayed with us last time. But what about the great Region of the Gold Coast Hinterland? Time for us to call up our friends Stephanie and Darran from Southern Cross 4WD Tours and together we have created this fantastic new package for you:



The Springbrook and Natural Bridge Tour Package. It includes the Springbrook National Park & Natural Bridge Rainforest Tour from Southern Cross 4WD. You head off for a Half Day private tour with your own Tour Guide in one of the modern 4wd vehicles. A lovely Morning or Afternoon Tea, pick up from Witches Falls Cottages and National Park fees are all included.

Have a look on our website for the full details or to check availability.



In addition to our five cottages we are delighted to introduce our Rainforest Suite to you. The Suite has the same facilities as the cottages but with a bigger outdoor area and the Spa, which is the same as we have in the cottages, is outdoors in the private courtyard garden.

<u>Check it out.</u> It might be just what you are looking for your next stay at Witches Falls Cottages. But remember, there is only one Suite and the demand is high especially in Summer!

We wish you a great week and a Happy Australia Day Weekend!